Hot Stove Board Meeting 
March 5th- called to order 12 p.m.
All in attendance but Claudia, Chris and Bob

Officer Reports:
· Mike: opening day concerns on cost - can it be used for dirt instead?
· Fred: print out on who we go through for insurance
	- dates for coaches equipment 
	- needs flash drives
	- worry about changing locks for shed/gates etc.
· Kara: Got additional kids signed up for softball, but not hearing back from other Personnel Directors and families
	- working to see if we could get players from Firelands
· Josh: to reach out to John Bowman on gym time and work on opening line of communication with varsity coach
	- all catchers equipment gone through
· Jamie: went over bank statements
	- concerns over cost of opening day
	- tax filings
· Nicole: merged domains - will make sure everyone is up to date on website once officially up and running
· Jen: $7675 & 13 sponsers - including football squares
	- $1200 in personal donations
	- 15 tickets left for NATR

New Business
· Kara: TBall - needs to work with Nicole on scheduling
· Jamie: looking into tax info to file this year and checking on previous years
· Jen: reserved tables for NATR - covered some info for opening day - left over tickets (15) NATR
· Brittany - discussed ideas for concessions and concerns. Advised would start ordering some equipment and advised couldn't schedule inspection until water is on at the park (unable to obtain actual date - dependant on weather being above freezing)

Meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m.


